
 

 

 

 

 

 

23 September 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Year 12 Information Evening – Thursday 03 October 2024 5pm 

 

We are very pleased to see that our Year 12s have settled very well and we would like to invite you to 

join our Information Evening, to share with you our expectations of our learners.  Following the 

general information session, parents of learners on T Level programmes will have a session explaining 

more fully the specific requirements of these specialist courses.  

Please note that unfortunately there is no parking on site. However, if you are a blue badge holder, 

please contact reception@ldeutc.co.uk who will be able to support.  

We look forward to meeting with you and would ask that you complete this form so that we can gauge 

numbers https://forms.office.com/e/Fn8smpeLrk. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Gloria Gold 

Deputy Head – Pastoral  
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